
8th June 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Year 6 parents 

Initially we did say that there would be no school photographs taken this year, however, we have 

managed to arrange for a photographer from DSP photography to come to school to take Year 6 

Leavers photographers. We are very aware of all that Year 6 are missing in their final term and 

wanted to have something to remember their Foxmoor journey. 

The children will be photographed individually and a group photo will be digitally put together, by 

the photographers, (the children will not be together for a group photograph). 

Every necessary precaution will be taken to ensure the children’s safety. 

You will then have the opportunity to purchase your child’s individual photograph and/or the group 

photograph. 

The photographer is coming on Monday 15th June 2020. 

If your child is currently not attending school but you would like to have their photograph taken they 

will need to be at the school gate at 2.15pm on the 15th June.  They will then be escorted around the 

outside of the school to the location being used for the photographs. 

Children will need to wear school t-shirt and jumper for the photograph.   

In the event of adverse weather conditions we will postpone the photographer and text to advise. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr. R Bridgewater 

Headteacher 

 


